Back to School Newsletter

Alan A. DePalo PTG Secretary / Newsletter Editor

Oak Lawn Elementary School

Website: http://oaklawnschool.weebly.com/

Facebook Page: Oak Lawn PTG / Cranston, R.I.

Oak Lawn PTG Presidents Email: OaklawnPTG@yahoo.com

Dear Oak Lawn Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to our first newsletter of the school year. The new PTG board will be working very hard to enhance communication this school year. We are going to be posting our newsletters, meeting agenda, meeting minutes, and PTG forms on our website & Facebook as well. Facebook this year is going to be a big part of communication as it is a great place to see all of our upcoming events as well as ask questions and have interaction with other parents. Please make sure to check us out and "like" our new page - Oak Lawn PTG / Cranston, R.I.

Welcome to the newly elected 2017-2018 Oak Lawn PTG Board

Ruthanne Farina – President

Yvonne Ricci – Vice President

Sara Bodgon – Treasurer

Alan A. DePalo – Secretary

Ways to get involved with the Oak Lawn PTG

Please come to our first PTG meeting on September 26th, 2017 at 5:30pm and see what the PTG is all about. Also you could sign up to one of the committees we have at that time. We have fundraising, grant, sunshine and enrichment committees which are a great way to get involved in your child's school. We will also be looking for 5th grade parents to get involved in the 5th grade yearbook



Upcoming Events

August 31st, 2017 Kindergarten Orientation 5 pm

August 31st, 2017 Back to School ice cream social 6 pm

September 19th, 2017 Family Night out at Chipotle -Cranston 6-10 pm

September 25th, 2017 Oak Lawn Open House Grades K-2 6:30 PM Grades 3-5 7:00 pm

September 26th, 2017 September PTG Meeting 5:30 pm

September 29th, 2017 Walk-A-Thon 10 am

October 19th, 2017 Family Night out at Chelo's – Cranston 4-10 pm

October 20th, 2017 Family Harvest Dance Crowne Plaza - Warwick 6-10 pm

October 26th, 2017 October PTG Meeting 5:30 pm

October 27th – November 10th, 2017 Yankee Candle Fundraiser

November 15th, 2017 Family Night out at Thirsty Beaver - Cranston 4-10 pm

More Important News

Summer is over and some of you may still have supplies to buy, while others have purchased them a while back and are ready for the 1st day. But did you notice there were NO pencils, glue sticks, tissues, or hand sanitizer on your class supply list?

Please HELP our school out by bringing donations of these items to the open house to add to what the PTG will supply for each classroom. Our kids go through these items quickly, so anything will help and be greatly appreciated. ©

Thank you all so much!

Look forward to an electronic PTG Survey coming in September.



Oak Lawn families, A lot of people have been asking about the school BCI volunteering forms lately. Here is the web address to the form you will need to fill out.

http://cpsed.net/human/forms/volunteer.pdf You will need this if you want to volunteer or chaperone a field trip at Oak Lawn School in the 2017-2018 school year. Last years does not carry over. We will have a notary at the Oak Lawn Open House on September 25th, 2017.



Events continued.....

December 11-14, 2017 Holiday Shop for the kids

December 19th,2017 December PTG meeting 5:30 pm

January 23rd, 2018 January PTG Meeting 5:30 pm

February 27th, 2018 February PTG Meeting 5:30 pm

March 27th, 2018 March PTG Meeting 5:30 pm

April 18th, 2018 Bounce U – Warwick (School vacation) 10:30 am – 12:30 am

April 24th, 2018 April PTG Meeting 5:30pm

May 19th,2018 Color-A-Thon Bain Track 9 am

May 22nd, 2018 May PTG Meeting 5:30pm